
INVITATION FOR BIDS 

 

Notice 

The Village of Logan is requesting bids to install approximately 635 water meters throughout the 

Village of Logan. Sealed bids will be accepted at Logan Village Office, 108A US Hwy 54, PO 

Box 7,  Logan, NM 88426-0007, until July 17, 2023 at 4 PM MST. The opening of bids will 

follow the deadline mentioned at 4:15 PM at Logan Village Office. 

Interested parties with the following qualifications are encouraged to review the full Invitation 

for Bid details: 

➢ Have all state-required licensing. 

➢ Have experience installing water meters. 

➢ Have experience with Kamstrup meters software and hardware. 

 

 

Bids should be addressed to: 

The Village of Logan 

108A Hwy 54 

PO Box 7 

Logan, NM 88426-0007 

 

Last day for questions: July 12, 2023 at 4:00 PM MST. Questions are to be emailed to 

rodney.paris@villageoflogan.com 

Bid documents can be accessed at Logan Village Office or requested by email by contacting 

rodney.paris@villageoflogan.com  

Emailed or faxed bid responses will not be accepted. 
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